
The Borough of Newtown 
Historic District Commission

Newtown, Connecticut 
Est. 1996 

Cancellation of Regular Meeting

Notice is hereby given that the Borough of Newtown Historic District 
Commission’s regularly scheduled meeting for Thursday, September 23, 2021 has 
been cancelled. 

Mark Poirier  
Secretary  
Borough of Newtown  
Historic District Commission 


